
 Vima Vice Squad - AUDITIONS
 
 
 
 

Vima Vice Squad will be holding auditions for new group members.  
 
 
 
 
 

The Squad is an all-male formation group performing and competing with Ballroom, Latin and Country Western 
routines. They have performed at numerous shows and fundraisers through the SF Bay area and beyond.  
They hold a world championship title, winning first place with a gold medal at the 2014 Ninth Gay Games. 
 

 We are looking for male dance enthusiasts who will fit the style and energy of the group!
 
 
 
 

Auditions Process 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The audition held over 3 consecutive weeks on 
Saturdays, November 7, 14 and 21, 
and will take place at the  
Lake Merritt Dance Center,  
200 Grand Avenue at Harrison,  
Oakland, CA 94610  
from 1:30 - 3:30pm in Hall 1.  
 
All candidates must be available for all three 
weekly sessions to be considered as a part of the 
auditions. 
 
The first 2 weeks (11/7 and 11/14) we will be 
teaching you a part of 2 different dance routines. 
On the 3rd week (11/21) you will perform the 2 
routines. The patterns will consist of solo work 
and partner dancing. You should be able to dance 
the material to the music by yourself and with the 
rest of the group participating in the auditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you love to perform and you think you would 
like to enter the auditions please let us know.  
All dance backgrounds and experience are 
welcome!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Commitments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vima Vice Squad practice days are Saturdays from  
1:30-4:00pm. You should be able to commit to the Saturday 
schedule even though we do give ourselves some breaks 
throughout the year. 
There is no fee to be a member but we do share the floor 
rental of our dance practice space. We raise money for our 
costumes by organizing fundraisers. Sometimes we 
personally contribute to our own costumes if our funds can’t 
cover the cost. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deadline for submitting 
your audition participation 

is October 24th, 2015 
 

 
 

For your entry contact our group coordinator 
Marc Svenby at msvenby@mac.com 

 
 
 

Photis Pishiaras  
VVS Director        http://www.vimadance.com/vima-vice-squad/ 

 


